
OU ALUMNI, FACULTY AND SOON-TO-BE GRADUATES 

 GET YOUR BRICK! 
 

GRADUATES AND FACULTY, PAST AND PRESENT, OF THE UNIVERSITY OF OKLAHOMA, INCLUDING 
THE UNIVERSITY OF OKLAHOMA HEALTH SCIENCES CENTER, ARE INVITED TO DONATE ONE OF THE 
ENGRAVED BRICKS THAT WILL LINE THE NEW MAIN ENTRANCE OF THE CHURCH. 

EACH BRICK IS $250. 
 

 ALL PROCEEDS WILL GO TOWARD PAYING FOR THE NEW CHURCH. 

 
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Engraving will be in all capital letters, up to three lines, 16 characters/spaces or less per line,                  

and centered. Please show below what you would like included on your brick. 

 

 

 

 

Engraved bricks make great gifts and memorials and you can pay by check, credit or debit card.  

Your Name:_________________________________________________ 

Your Phone Number:_________________________________________ 

Your Email:_________________________________________________ 

Thank you! Call or visit the Parish Office if we can help or answer any questions.  

REV. JAMES GOINS 
OU LAW 

2007 


